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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY

Our life is like some vast lake that is slowly filling with the stream oI
our years. As the waters creep surely upward the landmarks of the past are
one by one submerged. But there shall always be memory to 1lift its head
above the tide until the lake is overflowing. --Alexandre Charles.

ATTENTION? ¢

The last cafeteria meal will be served on Saturday at noon. Students may
stay in the dorm through Saturday night without charge.

SUMMER HOUSING ARRANGEMENTS

Take advantage of using the dormitory rooms for student housing this summer.
The cost is $1.00 per night. Make arrangements with the Dean of Students.
If enough students are interested perhaps meals can be arranged.

STUDENTS LIVING ON CAMPUS FOR THE SUMMER

Students who plan to live on campus this summer are asked to attend a meet-
ing on Friday, June 13% at 10°00 a.m. in C-4 regarding meals.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES

*The Assembly of God Church at Mt. Lake Terrace is in need of children's
church workers this summer. If you would be interested in this type of
ministry please contact Peg Smith.

*The Presbyterian Church in Redmond is looking for someone to help in
children's church starting this month and in the fall. Contact the Dean of
Students.

SUMMER PRAYER CALENDAR

If you did not receive a summer prayer calendar in chapel, please pick up
your copy in the Bookstore. Many will need your prayers while they are
working for the Lord this summer. This is a wonderful opportunity to pray
for one another this summer.

MARRIAGE POLICY

"Any student who contemplates getting married before completing the second
year of college must have written approval of his parents or legal guardians.
The Dean of Students must also be consulted and his permission given.' If

your plans include this aspect of life, be sure to contact the Dean of Students

for a change in student status.

GOD BLESS YOU THIS SUMMER!!



